
Prithvi Exchange (India) Limited

14th June, 2021

To,

BSE Limited

Dept. of Corporate Services

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400 001

Dear Sir I Madam,

Sub: Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 - Re­

opening of Branches

Ref: Scrip code 531688

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015,
we would like to inform you that the Company has reopened its Chennai Head Office and some Branches
across our network according to the relaxation given by State Government about the Lockdown and the
same would be functional as per guidelines.

The business activities are being carried on with allowed workforce and the Company has implemented
all measures to comply with the CoVID-19 Guidelines relating to safety, health and hygiene, social
distancing, usage of face masks and other precautionary measures required to be taken in the prevailing
situation to ensure the safety of our staffs at workplace.

The company is adhering all the COVID-19 guidelines and conditions prescribed by the State and Central

government.

Kindly take the same on your record.
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